


 

 

Our investigation will review the consumer protection framework in the market for low 
carbon technologies and energy efficiency measures. It will make recommendations that will 
help build consumer confidence and protect consumer interests in Scotland’s journey 
towards cleaner, more efficient home heating.  

The findings from the investigation will be published at the end of the year, and, in line with 
legislative protocol, a copy of our report will be sent to Scottish Ministers. 

If you would like to feed into the investigation, or would like to hear more, we would be 
delighted to hear from you. Please get in touch with us via email: 
heatinginvestigation@consumer.scot  

Further information on the investigation is available on our investigation webpages 
Converting Scotland's home heating (HTML) | Consumer Scotland. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sam Ghibaldan 

 




